
Availability of Draft Environmental Impact Statement
The Surface Transportation Board’s (Board) Office of Environmental Analysis (OEA) is 
pleased to announce that the Draft Environmental Impact Statement (Draft EIS) for 
Green Eagle Railroad’s proposed 1.3-mile rail line in Eagle Pass and Maverick County, 
Texas, is available for review and comment.  The proposed line is part of the larger 
Puerto Verde Global Trade Bridge project that also includes a new commercial motor 
vehicle (CMV) crossing between Piedras Negras, Coahuila, Mexico, and Eagle Pass, 
Texas.  The Draft EIS analyzes the potential environmental impacts of both the 
proposed rail line, which requires a license from the Board, and the CMV crossing 
because they would be built as a single port of entry for freight rail and CMV traffic 
between Mexico and the United States. 

OEA will host three public meetings to receive comments on the Draft EIS (all times 
Central Daylight Time)

    
    

GREEN EAGLE RAILROAD
Environmental Impact Statement

If you require an accommodation under the Americans with Disabilities Act, please call 202.245.0245.

Para Español

All comments must be submitted 
on or before May 5, 2025

In person:
Tuesday, April 29, 2025
11:30 AM-1:30 PM and 6:00 PM-8:00 PM
International Center for Trade
3295 Bob Rogers Drive, Eagle Pass

Online:
Thursday, May 1, 2025
6:00 PM-8:00 PM 
Visit www.greeneaglerreis.com 
to learn how to join

To view or download the Draft 
EIS and find out how to 

comment, scan this QR code: 
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Andrea Poole
Surface Transportation Board
c/o VHB
Attention: Environmental Filing
Docket No. FD 36652
1001 G Street NW, Suite 1125
Washington, DC  20001
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